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Claims; 

 Well another month has passed by. We have added new breakfast items to 

the menu such as sausage gravy and biscuits, rolled breakfast tacos and 

breakfast sandwiches made with biscuits, egg, cheese and sausage. We are 

looking to add more new items after the first of the year. Our breakfast 

numbers for the month of October were 20,537 served this year compared 

to 33,260 served in 2017. There is a difference of 12,723 from 2017 to 

2018.  

 Our lunch program is still doing pretty good. We have also added new items 

to the lunch menus such as Beefsteak Tornados and a BBQ Rib Patty that is 

served on a hoagie bun. Our numbers for October 2018 are 54,606, while 

are numbers for 2017 were 52,186 for a difference of 2,420. We had 20 

days this year and 19 days last year. Our daily average for 2018 was 2,730 

and for 2017 was 2,746. We are hoping that by adding new items we will be 

able to increase our numbers. 

 Our total claim for the month of October 2018 was $172,571.25 compared 

to 178,215.40 for 2017. 

Projects; 

 The finish work at Minico High will be done by the end of November. Our 

disposals that were down last month have been fixed.  

 We have finished our verification of applications at this time. Any of the 

applications that did not respond to our letters have expired and these 

people will have to put in a new application. They will have to verify their 

income before their new application can be processed.  

 The afternoon snack program seems to be going well at Rupert Elementary. 

We still have about 40 kids per day attending on average. 


